OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY OF DEFENSE
1000 DEFENSE PENTAGON
WASHINGTON, DC 20301-1000

June 20, 1994

MEMORANDUM FOR GORDON CAVENDISH, EXOPLANETARY RESEARCH
INSTITUTE

SUBIJECT: Information of Interest

To Mr. Cavendish,
The Department of Defense has taken note of your great work in the field of
communications technology and other research. [ understand that you have expressed disinterest

in working for the military, and would like to assure you that is not the purpose of this message.

[ would simply like to arrange a meeting with you. | have some information you may find
to be of interest, and would like your opinion on it.

Should you agree, we'll arrange for you to fly to Washington next week.

Sincerely,
Lt. Gen. Ryan T. Arling



